


the design and capacity of existing surface transportation facilities of Williamson County and the 
surrounding areas are needed to maintain and strengthen as a state and national economic hub.  

With your help, this project will significantly advance our efforts to improve the region�s 
transportation network by addressing aging infrastructure, safety issues, and investing in areas 
identified by local neighborhoods - while creating sustainable economic opportunities for local 
workers and the national economy - opportunities that may be throttled by an otherwise 
overloaded transportation network. 

Williamson County is committed to partnering with federal programs that will improve safety for 
the traveling public while simultaneously improving quality of life for all residents.  If federal 
funding is provided the County has the ability for the funding to be obligated within the time 
period set forth under federal-aid highway requirements.  We appreciate your consideration of 
this important project.  

Sincerely, 

Judge Bill Gravell, Jr.  
Williamson County Judge 
710 S. Main Street, Suite 101 
Georgetown, TX 78626 
ctyjudge@wilco.org


